



City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

R-14

Date:

July 13, 2004

To:

Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Jackie Kell, Chair, Housing and Neighborhoods Committee

Subject:

PROPOSAL TO APPROVE NAME OF "BURTON W. CHACE PARK" FOR NEW

MINI-PARK

The Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, at its meeting held July 6, 2004, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and the proposal to name the new mini-park located at Market Street and Dairy Avenue the "Burton W. Chace Park" approved.

Respectfully submitted,

HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE

Councilmember Jackie Kell, Chair

Prepared by: Sharon Stone

Unanimous vote

HNVApprove Burton W. Chase Park.doc